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On July 12 2023, Bokamoso Private Primary (BPPS) went from just a big dream to slowly turning into what it is today. Our social media
platforms started, then our website came about and in the mist off all that our school was busy being build.

Bokamoso Private Primary School

A school is nothing without its
community, and that said we are
truly grateful to each parent for
entrusting us with one your most
precious possessions. We also
honor each person that
contributed to BPPS, our builders,
the workers, the cleaning ladies
and also our friends and families
for dreaming this dream with us.

Now that all of our gratitude has overflown
to our followers & supporters, lets get
down to business and what this term has
instore for our students.

We recently had our Grade 1 Bell ringing
ceremony on 17 Jan 2024 to welcome
them to “big school.”

From 8 January BPPS’s total number of
children stood at 9 Learners and has this
past week increased to 24 learners -
GRATEFUL!!



Popcorn Day
Friday 19 January 2024
Popcorn day happened & who doesn’t love PoPcOrN.
And one of our Juniors, Remoletile had her Birthday
too. Best’est first week of a new school.

Notices

Meet our Teachers
Just as much as a school needs its community so do
its Teachers. meet our Principal, Mrs GS Joubert.

Popcorn Day and Teacher Lisa with her class.

Teacher Lisa Strauss &
Managing Director Teacher Tshegofatso

Teacher Cathryn
All of our teachers are
highly qualified and skilled
to work with our learners to
help them grow and
develop the best version of
themselves. 
BPPS is proud to be
associated with these
talented, hard working and
driven teachers. Together
we are changing the world
one brilliant mind at a time.

Program of Events for Term 1



Our Learners

Our school | This is how much we love popcorn BPPS Seniors

BPPS JuniorsTeacher Tshegofatso with her learners

BPPS showing us their best moves


